Sent: Sunday, December 22, 2024 12:45 PM

To: licensing@york.gov.uk

Cc:

ANNEX 4

Subject: 14 Main Street, Heslington, York

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs,

I write on behalf of The Heslington Village Trust to object to the application by the owner of 14 Main Street for a license to sell alcohol in his new convenience store. Residents in this part of Main Street already suffer from antisocial behaviour resulting from the pub, The Charles XII, nearby. Customers often hang around in the street making a lot of noise particularly as they leave the pub, either after closing time, or earlier before going out for an evening 'on the town' often leaving bottles, tins and other litter. This convenience store selling [probably cheaper] tins and bottles of alcohol just a few meters from the pub will only exacerbate the problem.

The Outgang, Heslington York YO10 5EW